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BY EMAIL 
 
 
August 28, 2020 
 
Benoit Lamarche  
Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc. 
821 rue Notre-dame 
Suite 200 
Embrun, ON K0A 1W1 
benoit@hydroembrun.ca 
 
 
Dear Mr. Lamarche: 
 
Re:    Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc. (Cooperative Hydo Embrun) 
 Application for 2021 IRM rate application 
 Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0011 
  
This letter is in response to your letter to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) dated August 
17, 2020, requesting an extension to the date for the filing of Cooperative Hydro 
Embrun’s 2021 IRM rate application from August 17, 2020 to September 17, 2020. 
Cooperative Hydro Embrun requested this extension as it could not complete its internal 
review of Accounts 1588 and 1589 by the filing timeline due to the impact of the COVID-
19 pandemic.  
 
The OEB grants Cooperative Hydro Embrun’s request for an extension. The OEB 
anticipates that the OEB decision maker for the application will take into consideration 
any COVID-19 related delays in setting the effective date for Cooperative Hydro 
Embrun’s 2021 rates. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By  
 
Christine E. Long  
Registrar and Board Secretary 
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